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RESOLVED on the motion of Councillors Doug Curran and Jenny Ellis that: 

(a) Council receive and note the SRV Community Engagement Summary attached to the 
report including submissions, feedback received and key findings. 

(b) Council apply to the Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (/PART) under 
Section 508(A) of the Local Government Act 1993, for a permanent SRV of 10.5% 
inclusive of the assumed 3. 0% rate peg each year for three consecutive years from 
2024/25 to 2026/27. This is a cumulative increase of 34.9%. Applications are to be 
submitted by 5 February 2024 as determined by /PART. 

(c) Council to notify /PART that it intends to apply for a Special Rate Variation as referred 
to in (b) above, by 25 November 2023 (date as determined by /PART). 

(d) Council approves additional Service Reviews to those already listed in the 2022/23-
2025/26 Delivery Program, as identified in this report. These are functions within the 
General Fund and will explore productivity improvements and cost containment 
strategies. The Delivery Program is to be updated accordingly. 

(e) Management to report to Council on a quarterly basis with details of cost savings and 
additional revenue initiatives. 

(f) Council to review the Financial Hardship Policy (FS-CP-506) to ensure adequate 
assistance is provided to ratepayers experiencing genuine financial hardship. 
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